
 
 

Workers’ Compensation 

 

John Carroll University provides the mandated workers’ compensation coverage for all employees.   Coverage is 

provided for work-related illnesses or injuries as defined under Ohio law.   Employees must report all work-related 

illnesses or injuries to their supervisor before the end of the shift/workday.   Supervisors must complete an Accident 

Injury/Illness Form located at http://www.jcu.edu/fas/hrpolicies.htm.  Employees must complete a workers’ 

compensation claim, which is also available at http://www.jcu.edu/fas/hrpolicies.htm.  Failure to timely identify or 

report work-related illnesses or injuries may result in delay or denial of coverage.  (See also Accidents and 

Emergencies on page 67.) 

 

The automatic continuation of other university benefits may be affected by workers’ compensation benefits 

received.   Additional details and conditions on workers’ compensation coverage are available in the Office of 

Human Resources. 
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